
IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA

NOTICE

Date: 15.10.2020. 

As directed by the Hon’ble  the  Chief  Justice,  High Court,  Calcutta,  it  is  notified for

information of all litigants, Ld. Advocates, Law Clerks and others concerned that if any

employee of High Court, Calcutta demands money or any favour for listing/hearing of

any case/matter,  they will  be at  liberty to  inform the  Ld.  Registrar (Vigilance),  High

Court, Calcutta in his e-Mail Id: calhc.reg.vp@gmail.com for immediate action.

By Order,

 Sd/-

[Rai Chattopadhyay]

                                                                                                            Registrar General.
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